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Change in Error Trade Process 

 

Dear Trading Participants, 

We would like to inform you that the Exchange Council of our partner exchange EEX AG 

has approved a change to the error trade process. With immediate effect, an EEX 

authorised broker can have the authority to request for a trade cancellation without the 

need to require the approval of individual trading participants. This is part of EEX Group’s 

commitment to continuously review and improve on our operational processes to better 

support our clients. request a trade cancellation without the need to contact the end clients.  

 

This change is applicable across all EEX products including Japanese Power and Freight. 

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact our team at +65 6206 9828 or 

email marketops@eexasia.com.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.   
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